
Minutes for the 
LA JOLLA COMMUNITY PARKING 

DISTRICT ADVISORY BOARD 
July 18, 2007 

The Athenaeum Music & Arts Library  
1008 Wall Street 

9:00 am- 10:30 am 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Peter Wagener. Board members present: Peter 
Wagener (PLJ), Martin Mosier (PLJ), Paul Metcalf (BRCC), Tom Brady (LJTC 
alternate), Mark Evans (At-Large Residential Member),  Ray Weiss (Town Council), 
Patrick Ryan (BRCC alternate), Darcy Ashley (LJCPA alternate), and Marty McGee 
(LJCPA). 
All present introduced themselves. 
Minutes of the June 20, 2007 meeting were approved.   
Extensive comments were taken during the public comment item. A motion was made 
(Weiss) and seconded (Evans) that the LJCPDAB not support the implementation of 
any parking plan that includes paid parking without the demonstrated support of 
those affected. After discussion the question was called. The motion to call the question 
failed 1-5. The maker of the original motion withdrew it. 
There was a discussion of the status of the RFP to detail the parking framework. It will be 
prepared by the RFP Committee and sent out for review prior to the next meeting. 
There was discussion of changing the parking time limit on Girard Ave.to 90 minutes. 
Gary Pence will determine how much time it would take the city to implement such a 
change and report back at the next meeting. 
Melisa Tintocalis will invite Mike Vogl and Ray Trippi to the next meeting to discuss 
parking enforcement. 
The meeting was adjourned. The next scheduled meeting is at 9:00 AM on August 15, 
2007 at the Athenaeum. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Marty McGee, 
Acting Secretary 
 


